
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
conduct  inspection  of  New
Bedford’s hurricane barriers
“The  U.S.  Army  Corps  of  Engineers  conducted  its  annual
inspection yesterday of the hurricane barriers on East and
West Rodney French Boulevard in the South End.

Photos from New Bedford’s Department of Public Infrastructure.

Fair to say that this was one of the few times it’s good to
see the gates closed.” -City of New Bedford.
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